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Submission: I am totally against the Government trying to reduce our feed in tarrif below 0.11 cents .Instead we should be
getting a lot more as we have paid and installed our own Solar, So I think the Tarrif should be raised to at least 20 cents or
more. [ will be watching and will put my Vote at the next Election to who backs the Public with Solar.





